
NORTHWEST FLORIDA MILITARY OFFICERS ASSOCIATION
MEMBERSHIP MEETING

12/7/2017

LUNCH MEETING

The meeting was called to order by President Scott Berry at the Fort Walton Yacht Club at 1200.
Chaplain Tom Azar gave the invocation. Scott Berry then led the group in the Pledge of Allegiance. .
Following lunch we were presented with a fantastic vocal program by OPUS ONE from the Niceville
High School Chorus. At the end of their presentation, Scott Berry presented vocal group’s president
with the NWFMOA challenge coin. Scott asked the members to open their wallets and donate to Opus
One which resulted in a contribution of $372 for the group. Scott then recognized our newest Life
Member, Mike Griffith, and our newest regular member, Phil Krajeck. Scott then announced the slate
of Officer and Board positions for 2018 and asked if there were any nominations from the floor.
Hearing none he asked for approval of the slate and by unanimous voice vote the new Officers and
Board members were approved. The new Officer and Board consists of:

Officers
 President – Scott Berry
 1st Vice President – Open
 2nd Vice President – Nick Marotta
 Treasurer – George Colton
 Secretary – Fred Westfall

Board of Directors
 Bob Allen
 Dan Brown
 Dave Parisot
 Dick Prater
 Ken Zepp

OTHER TOPICS

Attendance for the lunch was 69. The meeting was adjourned at 1320.

No board meeting was held. The next board meeting is not scheduled at this time.

//signed//

FRED WESTFALL, Lt Col, USAF (Ret)
Secretary
NWFMOA Chapter FL 19

Distribution: Email to board members and non-board members in attendance


